
RESOLUTION NO. 2903

TITLE: A RESOLUTION DECLARING THE ENTIRE ASSESSMENT ACCOUNT BALANCE WITH ACCRUED
INTEREST AND COSTS LEVIED ON PROPERTIES LOCKED WITHIN THE CITY OF ALBANY AS
SPECIFICALLY DESCRIBED IN EXHIBIT "A", PRESENTLY DUE AND OWING AND ORDERING
IMMEDI~E P~MENT FROM THE OWNER THEREOF.

WHEREAS, the City Council has authorized certain public improvements in the city
which have benefited certain property owners; and

WHEREAS, the City Council has provided a method for benefited property owners

to finance said improvements through the provisions of ORS Chapter 223 comonly
referred to as the " Bancroft Bonding Act", and the City has sold general
obligation improvementbondspursuant to the Bancroft Bonding Act; and

WHEREAS, certain benefited property was assessed accordingly, and more

specifically, the property as set forth in Exhibit "A" attached hereto and ~
this reference incorporated heroin with Exhibit "A" more particularly setting
forth the name and address of the assessed owner of the property, a property
description by tax lot number and metes and bounds or lot and block descriptions,
the account number under which the property is assessed and the assessment

number, current information concerning a billing date, last payment, and the
total amount to pay off the entire amount of assessment with accrued interest;
and

WHEREAS, the owners of the separate properties have applied to the City to make
assessment pa~ents in installments under the Bancroft Bonding Act and have
failed to make installment pa~ents as required under the Bancroft Bonding Act

notwithstanding notice to do so ~ the City of Albany Finance Department.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the City of Albany, Oregon, that the entire
balance of the separate assessments on real property as shown on Exhibit "A"

attached hereto and ~ this reference incorporated heroin is here~ accelerated
and made presently due and payable. The owners of the separate properties are

ordered to pay forthwith the entire balance of the principal of said assessment

together with an amount equalling accrued interest and penalty of 10% on unpaid
delinquent principal and interest: total sum now due and p~able as to each

property is shown in the last column on Exhibit "A" entitled "P~off ~ount as

of November 6, 1989."

BE IT FU~HER RESOLVED, that the City staff is here~ authorized to proceed with
the collection procedure, outlined in Oregon Revised Statutes, Chapter 223 and
foreclose on said property if the balance of the assessment is not paid within
10 days of service by mailing of a certified copy of this resolution upon the
owners of said properU. Said 10 day period shall commence upon deposit of a

certified cow of this resolution in the mail to the last known address of the
owner as stated on the application to p~ in installments.

TED THIS 25TH DAY OF OCTOBER, 198g.

Mayor
ATTESTs""'

lienfor.res



EXHIBIT "A"

City oi Albany Recorder Forec)osure List / 113 ResoIutions PREPARED ) O/IBtB9 PAGE 001

FC PAYOFF

OWNER WAllEtADDRESS PROPERTY DESCRIPTION ACCOUWTt ASNUR SILLDATE LASTPYN STAT AS OF 11/06/B9

SCHULENI)ERO~ HERBERT W      . TAX DATA 10069233 SOB2010217 3403 10101t69 OB/23189 18 82 907.90 B

OCNULENOERD~ JUDITH L DRAPER 1ST DCF46000D&     4037 0B/01189 08/23/B9 20 gB 249.36 D

110 N WAIN JI-O3N-O3A -01100

CANDY DR 97013 145 NANILYN ST NE

Lot Total A)nue = 02042 1~157.2&

TOTAL SC~ULENBERGm HERBERT N 1~157,26

SCHULENDERG, JUDITH L

Principa) amount 1,091.42
Interest amount                                                                           & 5.84

Tote) I of properties                                                                     ~. 00


